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THE HENEGAR CENTER ANNOUNCES THE CASTING  

FOR IT SHOULDA BEEN YOU 

 

The Henegar Center announces cast for the Florida premiere of It Shoulda Been You.    

Continuing on the main stage for the 2016-2017 season at The Henegar Center, Artistic 
Director Hank Rion announces the cast of It Shoulda Been You by Book by Brian 

Hargrove; Lyrics by Brian Hargrove; Music by Barbara Anselmi; Concept by Barbara 
Anselmi; Musical Director: Lawrence Yurman; Music Arrangements: Lawrence Yurman; 
Music orchestrated by Doug Besterman.  Beginning Friday, January 13, 2017; 

Playing through Sunday, January 29, 2017 on The Henegar Center main stage. 

(Melbourne, FL) — The Henegar Center (Hank Rion, Artistic Director) announced 
casting for It Shoulda Been You, a musical comedy. Under the direction of Hank Rion, It 
Shoulda Been You will play January 13 - 29, 2017 on The Henegar Center main stage.  
Single tickets start at $26 for adults, $16 for students/seniors, and are on sale at the 
Box Office at 321.723.8698 and online at www.henegar.org.   
 
It Shoulda Been You made its theatrical debut at New Jersey’s George Street 
Playhouse in 2011 before transferring to Broadway, opening at the Brooks Atkinson 
Theatre on April 14th, 2015. Directed by Tony and Emmy Award-winner, David Hyde 
Pierce in his Broadway directorial debut, the Broadway production featured an original 
book and lyrics by Brian Hargrove, music by Barbara Anselmi, and starred Tony Award-
winners Tyne Daly and Harriet Harris as the dueling future mother-in-laws.  
 
Casting for It Shoulda Been You includes Beth McKenzie as Rebecca Steinberg, Joe 

Howard as Brian Howard, Kaimi Lucker as Jenny Steinberg, Shane Frampton as 
Judy Steinberg, Rob Landers as Murray Steinberg, Terrence Girard as George 
Howard, Joan Taddie as Georgette Howard, Shara Kyles as Annie Sheps, Joey Paris 



as Greg Madison, Benjamin Benya as Marty Kaufman, Karen Monks as Mimsy/Aunt 
Shelia, Adam Lucker as Walt/Uncle Morty and Dion Kahn as Albert.  

The creative team for It Shoulda Been You includes Brighid Reppert (Props 
Design), Josh Huss (Lighting Design), Vanessa A. Glenn (Costume Design), Thom 

Restivo (Sound Design), Nathan Dobson (Stage Manager), Amanda Manis 

(Choreographer), Staci Cleveland (Music Director/Conductor), and Steve Rossi 
(Technical Director). 

It Shoulda Been You will play January 13 - 29, 2017 on The Henegar Center main 

stage. Single tickets start at $26 for adults, $23 for students/seniors, and are on sale 
now, contact the Box Office at 321.723.8698 or purchase online at www.henegar.org. 

The Henegar Center is a member of the Brevard Cultural Alliance. The Henegar Center 

is grateful for the support of the City of Melbourne, the State of Florida, The Margaret 

Heins Foundation, The Bristol-Hansen Foundation and has been funded in part by 

Holiday Builders. In addition, financial assistance has been provided by the Florida’s 

Space Coast Office of Tourism for media and advertising. Media Partners: The Beach 

98.5.  

Interviews are available with the cast and/or director based on availability. Production 

photos are available upon request.  
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